
From: FOIA Metra
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: FW: 87th street CONFIDENTIAL ATTORNEY COMMUNICATION
Date: Wednesday, January 13, 2016 8:30:40 AM

From: Nick Albukerk [mailto:nick.albukerk@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 5:04 PM
To: Stacey Atkins
Subject: Re: 87th street CONFIDENTIAL ATTORNEY COMMUNICATION
 
Pursuant to the FOIA statute regarding the release of inform for the public's benefit, and on
behalf of the injured parties in the 12/28/15 accident, I hereby request the video taken by the
Metra train cameras on 12/28/15 at approximately 1pm.  
 
Thank you, J. Nicolas Albukerk, Attorney.  
 
--

J. Nicolas Albukerk
Albukerk & Associates
Attorneys & Counselors at Law
1450 W. Randolph St. 2nd Fl.
Chicago, IL 60607
Phone | (773) 847-2600
Fax | (773) 847-0330
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